
Friday 8th March 2024 

Bankside Primary School Weekly Newsletter  

Learning Cog focus—Independence!  

The children that were chosen by their teacher this week to receive the 
award in our assembly: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next week our learning cog will be independence! Stay tuned to see who 

will be the winners in  Blue, Indigo and Violet Bases! 



On Thursday 7th March 2024 we celebrated World Book Day at Bankside Primary School! This day is not about dressing up as 

our favourite book characters (although this is really fun!), it is about promoting a love of reading amongst  our pupils and           

celebrating the joy that reading a brilliant book can bring. A huge thank you to all our staff for planning exciting and engaging 

activities for the children to enjoy—a great day was had by all involved!  A special shout out must go to Mrs James for her work 

as Literacy Lead to promote reading across our school! 



Reading at Home - Book Change Day Reminders! 

Please ensure your child brings their reading book and library book back 
to school on the days below so they can be issued with new ones! 

 

Red Base (Reception) - Friday 

Orange Base (Year 1) - Wednesday 

Yellow Base (Year 2) - Friday 

Green Base (Year 3) - Monday 

Blue Base (Year 4) - Wednesday 

Indigo Base (Year 5) - Friday 

Violet Base (Year 6) - Tuesday 



Dates for your diary! 

• Last day of Spring Term –Thursday 28th March 2024 

• School Closed Friday 29th March 2024—Friday 12th April 2024—
Easter Holiday 

• School re-opens for Summer Term Monday 15th April 2024 

 

This week at school it has been another actioned packed week! Learning 

highlights have included; Rainbow Minis and Tots going on an              

educational visit to the Arium playground; Rainbow Bigs learning about 

Spring and seasonal change; and after school club fun with children    

making book marks in sewing club using different stitches for decoration! 


